LOGAN TOWNSHIP MUNICIPAL UTILITIES AUTHORITY MARCH 24, 2020 - OPEN SESSION

Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic, the March 24, 2020 meeting of the Logan Township Municipal Utilities Authority was cancelled. The Board was emailed the March 24, 2020 Board Packet to review.

The bills presented via email for payment of the March 24, 2020 Bill List were reviewed.

On motion by Mr. Hill, seconded by Mr. Burke, it was moved to approve the Bill List for all authorized bills via email.

RECORDED VOTE:

Aye:

Mr. Drew, Mr. Toliver, Mr. Hill and Mr. Burke

Nay:

None

Abstain:

None

MOTION CARRIED:

4-0-0

Russell Burke, Chairman

William Drew, Secretary/Treasurer

Respectfully Submitted,

Donna Hughes, Administrative Assistant